
 

 
 
 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

This letter is to confirm that I performed the statistical analysis for the manuscript entitled: “Cystic 

Fibrosis Transmembrane Conductance Regulator Modulators Reduce the Development of Cirrhosis in 

Patients with Cystic Fibrosis.” I have reviewed the manuscript and in my opinion the methods are 

applied appropriately. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kyle Porter 

 

 

 

 

 


